
Review of Planning Instruments 
 

At our last meeting I stated that I was concerned that we were accepting DA’s which are 

flood affected, especially in the light of our DCP 28 having last been formulated in 1997. 

 

Coincidently the following Saturday Herald had considerable coverage of the predicted 

issues we will be facing from global warming and flooding. Sydney airport is expected to 

be flooded.  

 

We need to reexamine our DCP in light of the State Government’s latest report to ensure 

future Councils will not be faced with legal suits that claim we were negligent in our duty 

of care. 

 

I would like to have this speech tabled for the record. 

 


